

Prospect High School

CAMPBELL UNION HIGH SCHOOL DISTRICT



18900 Prospect Road, Saratoga, CA 95070 phone (408) 626-3408 fax (408) 973-1759

Paul Pinza, Principal

Jeff Arnett, Assistant Principal

Kiran Grewal, Assistant Principal

Jennifer Ponzio, Assistant Principal

To: Prospect High School Parents, Staff, and Students

From: Paul Pinza, Principal

Re: Completion of Security Fencing

Date: October 1, 2018

Dear Panthers,

It is my pleasure to inform you that the new security fencing, made possible by the generous support of the community through the passage of the facilities bond Measure AA, will soon be complete.

Beginning Friday, October 12, all gates will be unlocked by custodians at 6 AM and then closed at 8:30 AM - thirty minutes after 1st or 4th period begins. (9:55 AM on collaboration days.) During the hours in which classes are in session, the main office will be the single point of entry to the campus. All visitors and any late students will need to enter campus through the front office once classes are in session.

Please rest assured that all gates have push bars on the inside so that in the event of an emergency the gates can be opened and students can exit even when the gates are locked to the outside. The gates are not meant to keep students in, but intruders out.

At the end of the school day, gates will be unlocked until dusk so that community members may access the courts, track, and fields.

In the near future, we will send more detailed information as we develop other procedures, such as how students are expected to leave during the school day when needed.

If you have any questions or concerns please feel free to call Paul Pinza at (408)626-3408.

Thank you. Go Panthers!

Paul C. Pinza

